
                                                 SAVE THE DATE! 

          Down Syndrome Medical Interest Group Winter Academic Meeting 

             Friday 15th November 2024, Royal Society of Medicine, London 

 
DSMIG are pleased to announce their Winter Academic Meeting on Friday 15th November 2024 at the RSM, London.  

This is an in-person event only.  

 

We have some great speakers lined up: 

• Dr Elizabeth Herrieven, Consultant in Paediatric Emergency Medicine, Sheffield Children’s NHS Foundation Trust - 

Children with Down Syndrome in the Emergency Department  

• Dr Narad Mathura, Consultant Developmental Paediatrician, Mary Sheridan Centre, Evelina London Children’s 

Healthcare – Autism and Down Syndrome  

• Mr Nicholas Haden, Consultant Paediatric Neurosurgeon, Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital – Cervical Spine 

Instability in Children with Down Syndrome  

• Dr Ashley Liew, Consultant Paediatric Neuropsychiatrist, Newcomen Neurodevelopmental Service, Evelina London 

Children’s Healthcare - Neurodevelopmental and Mental Health Aspects in Children and Young People with Down 

Syndrome 

 

Full details regarding the final programme and registration will be announced later in the year on the DSMIG website:  

DSMIG – Down Syndrome Medical Interest Group 

Membership enquiries: https://www.dsmig.org.uk/about-dsmig/how-to-join/ 

https://www.dsmig.org.uk/
http://www.dsmig.org.uk/

